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Menodora scabra var. glabrescens was proposed for addition by John Kartesz (BONAP) on September 7, 
2016. In correspondence with Jim Andre during the review of M. scabra var. scabra in late 2015, Andre 
said this taxon includes M. scoparia (treated as such in Jepson eFlora), which is a common taxon and is 
therefore too common for inclusion in the Inventory.  


